
 

 

 

 

P7 Leavers’ Mass & Graduation 

Our Primary 7 children are currently involved in daily show rehearsals and enjoyed their 

last Shared Education session with our friends in Finaghy PS earlier this week. The final 

month of their primary schooling is well underway, and tickets for the end of year show 

went on sale this morning. 

I wanted to share with you our plans for their last day of school, Thursday 23rd June, 

which will begin with their Leavers’ Mass in the church at 10am. 

When Mass has ended, parents/guardians will then be invited to the school hall for 

tea/coffee and biscuits whilst the children enjoy a treat and a final brief play session in 

the school playground. 

We will then commence the Prize-giving and Graduation ceremony in the hall and, upon 

completion, parents will be asked to return to their cars with the P7 children and drive 

past the school so that the rest of the pupils in school can wave them goodbye. 

It promises to be an enjoyable and emotional experience for all, and we are very much 

looking forward to seeing you on the day. 

 

 

 


